From: Redington Frogna
Sent: 15 May 2019 18:38
To: Diver, John

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/1146/P

Dear Mr. Diver,

Thank you very much for contacting Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum about this planning application.

We are delighted that the proposal is for a brick wall, that will not entail the loss of any trees or shrubs, as the boundary treatment with Platt's Lane. If appropriate, I wonder if the new wall could present an opportunity to incorporate a bird and / or bat brick?

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum

http://www.redfrogforum.org

## REDINGTON FROGNAL NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

On Tue, 14 May 2019 at 13:19, Diver, Joh

Please find attached Consultee letter for Pranning Approaction approaction 2019/11/40/

Y501949

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice

here<a href="http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement">http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.